
Energy Committee 

Meeting Notes 

April 9, 2014 

  

Members in Attendance: Chairman Marty Bender, Selectman Bruce Johnson, Dee Blake, Jere 

Buckley.  

  

Geothermal. Marty to contact Capitol Well to come to Town Hall and take a look. Marty also to 

attend the Local Energy Solutions event on Saturday and will look for further contacts.  

  

Town Meeting presentation. Discussion on how to be better prepared next year.  

Marty shared that the PUC grant will most likely be available again next year.  

  

Solar Energy. Discussion on using the Blackwater Dam property for net metering. Marty to 

contact Bob Dupuis to contact dam representatives to attend next meeting. Marty also to 

contact Revision for possible work for both Webster and the Town of Salisbury or other 

neighboring towns.  

  

Memorial Flagpole. Needs new fixture, new pole, and new LED. Bruce to contact Wendy 

Pinkham to follow through. 

  

Soccer Field. Bruce to confirm problem and to contact local contractor for possible correction. 

  

Town Hall upstairs thermostat. Doesn't seem to have electrical connection. Bruce to contact 

Wendy to follow through.  

  

Next meeting, May 14, 2014, 6:30 p.m. Agenda items to include:  

  

Submitted by: 

Bruce Johnson 

Webster Selectman 

 


